1st July 2011

Mr. Paddy Doherty Business Development Manager Dublin Bus Head Office 56/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1.

Our Ref:

28217

Re:

Lucan Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council

held on 28th June 2011

Dear Mr. Doherty,

At the meeting of the Lucan Area Committee held on the 28th June 2011 the following question was adopted and approved:

"To ask the Manager if Dublin Bus have indicated when they will next meet with the Members of the Lucan Area Committee given the large number of outstanding issues remaining from last year's Network Direct Review?"

REPLY:

"Dublin Bus has not been in contact to arrange another meeting with the Members. If the question is approved the matter will be referred to Dublin Bus for their attention and a request will be made to arrange a meeting regarding the Network Direct Review. When a reply is received the Committee will be notified accordingly."

I would be obliged for your comment and response as soon as possible to enable me to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Edel Colgan Senior Staff Officer



Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1 Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1

PLANNING DEPARTMEN

1 2 JUL 2011

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.dublinbus.ie

Ms. Edel Colgan, Senior Staff Officer, South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Our Ref: 1/08/67

Your Ref: 28217

Date: 6 July 2011

Dear Ms. Colgan,

I refer to your letter of 1st July following the meeting of Lucan Area Committee held on 28th June where a meeting was requested with Dublin Bus in relation to Network Direct.

Ray Coyne, Manager Network Direct is happy to meet with the Committee. Please contact him at 01 7033065 or at ray.coyne@dublinbus.ie to arrange time and location.

Yours sincerely,

Paddy Doherty, Chief Executive.

Bus Átha Cliath, Cuideachta Theoranta Cláraithe in Éirinn ag 59 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach, Baile Átha Cliath 1